
Addendum #1    FY 2024-014 

All questions for the RFQ are due January 16th by 4pm and should be directed to Elizabeth Nations at 

enations@sedalia.com.   An addendum will be issued on January 17th by 4pm. 

 

The project range estimate is between $40 to $60 million. 

mailto:enations@sedalia.com

